
 
January 2024 

Dates to Remember  

Jan. 8 Students return to 

class. 

Jan. 15 Hot Lunch Begins 

Jan. 13 Family BINGO 

hosted by the home 

and school 6-7pm 

Jan. 16  PSSC Meeting 6:00 

pm 

Home and School 

Meeting 7:00 pm 

Jan 26 Family Skate – Free 

  St. Martins 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Winter Dress 

Children should come to 

school clothed appropriately 

for the cold weather: coat, 

hat, mittens/gloves, boots 

and snowpants. (Please send 

extra mittens/gloves with 

your child in their book bag.) 

A child who wears sneakers 

outside is at greater risk for 

falling. Also, children must 

wear snowpants or splash 

pants if they wish to “play in 

the snow.” 

   
 

Best Seat in the House 
Congratulations to Chelsy Haley 

and Sophia Moore for winning the 

“Best Seat in the House” for our 

Holiday concerts. They won 

comfortable front row seating and 

a VIP parking spot. Thank you to 

everyone who purchased tickets. 

The money raised goes directly to 

equipment for our sensory room. 
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Food Drive and 25K Sock 

Challenge 
A big thank you to everyone who 

donated canned vegetables for our 

5th Annual Christmas Food Drive 

for Lakewood Headstart, We 

collected 853 cans of vegetables 

and an additional 24 food bank 

items.  

 
 

We also collected 723 pairs of 

socks for local shelters. That is 

almost double our goal of 400 

pair!  

 

Thank you once again to our 

wonderful Loch Lomond 

Community!!!! 

 

Websites 

Loch Lomond has been 

updating our websites. Our 

main website is: Pages - 

Welcome to Loch Lomond 

School! (nbed.nb.ca) 
You can also follow us on 

twitter: @LochLomondNB 

 
After School Arrangements 

If at any time you are making 

changes to your child’s after 

school arrangements, please 

contact the school by 1:00 pm 

UNLESS IT IS AN 

EMERGENCY. Phone calls made 

during the end of the day can cause 

confusion. Students are scurrying 

to get ready and buses are being 

loaded. It is a very busy time of the 

day and for the safety of our 

students we are requesting changes 

take place before this time. Thank 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/default.aspx
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/district8/schools/lochlomond/Pages/default.aspx
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Winter Carnival Week  

We will be celebrating winter carnival week during the week of Feb. 26 to 

March 1. Plans are under way for this fun filled week
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